Worrall Investment Corporation
648 Petroleum Bldg.
200 W. First Street

Roswell, NM 88203
Phone: 505 622-5893
Fax: 505 622-6671

March 2, 2001

Attention: Roy Johnson

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Please find enclosed five copies of five permits for Pacific Land West Minerals Company. For each
permit we enclosed the following:

C-101

C-102

Topographic map with well site
Equipment List

BOP Exhibit

Should these permits meet with your approval please send the approval copy to my address above.
I will send a copy to the operator and a copy to operator’s ﬁeld superv1sor Don Riggs, for posting
in the rig dog house. Thank you.
Sincerely,

“ John G. Worrall
Agent for Pacific Land West

cc: Dan Dempsey



